
 
 

NOTICE OF REVIEW OF PREMISES LICENCE  

UNDER SECTION 51 LICENSING ACT 2003 

 

 

Take notice that Havant Borough Council has received, on 16 June 2025, 

an application from Home Office Immigration Enforcement under Section 51 

of the Licensing Act 2003 for a Review of the Premises Licence in effect at 

the premises known as: 

 

USA Fried Chicken, 11 Park Parade, Leigh Park, Havant, PO9 5AA.  

 

The application has been made on the grounds of Prevention of Crime and 

Disorder.  

 

Any Responsible Authority or Other Person wishing to make 

representations relating to this application must submit those 

representations in writing to: LICENSING DEPARTMENT, HAVANT 

BOROUGH COUNCIL, PUBLIC SERVICE PLAZA, CIVIC CENTRE ROAD, 

HAVANT, HAMPSHIRE PO9 2AX by 31 July 2025.  

 

The application can be inspected at www.havant.gov.uk and also at the 

above offices between 9am and 5pm Monday to Friday. 

 

It is an offence knowingly or recklessly to make a false statement in 

connection with an application and a person is liable on conviction to a fine 

not exceeding level five on the standard scale (£5,000). 

 

 

Date: 3 July 2025 
 

http://www.havant.gov.uk/

